/ Page 1 of 1
pb-3

secretary '

From: Bob Brown [rObrown@comcast.net] e L
Sent:  Thursday, July 20, 2006 4:39 PM S
To: secretary

Subject: COT Report

[ R e b mel v i va i)

Dear Mr. Secretary:

Please, please do not stop publishing the COT report!! It is one of the most useful pieces of
information that a trader can have these days!

Thank you!
Robert C. Brown ReceWed Gﬂ'c
Tallahassee Records Section
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